
 

 

13 December 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

As we approach the end of the term, we would like to remind you of the Year 11 

Mock Results Day which will now take place on Monday 18th December, as 

previously mentioned in the Year 11 newsletter.  

On this day, students will have their assembly during tutor time as usual; your 

child will then receive their mock examination results, providing them with 

valuable insight into their academic progress. During period 1, students will reflect 

on their results and put into place next steps.  

To celebrate their hard work and dedication over the last few weeks, we believe 

it is a wonderful opportunity for you to be a part of this occasion. Therefore, 

following the distribution of the results on the Monday morning, we would like to 

invite parents and carers to a drop-in session later that day from 3:30 pm – 4.30 

pm in the school library. This drop-in session provides you with an opportunity to 

meet with a senior leader to discuss your child’s results, their progress and next 

steps. 

If you would like to attend this drop-in session, please complete the Microsoft form 

below so that we can make sure we have enough senior leaders available to meet 

with parents and their children. 

https://forms.office.com/e/KWDu92rAui 

Please also see below for important dates to add to your 2024 calendars: 

• Year 11 Parents’ Evening - Tuesday 16th January 2024 

• Sixth Form Open Evening and Next Steps – Thursday 25th January 2024 

  
We are really looking forward to celebrating the achievements of our Year 11 
students and continuing to foster a collaborative relationship between parents, 
teachers, and students. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Miss Mahon – Vice Principal – Curriculum & Standards 

https://forms.office.com/e/KWDu92rAui

